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Now accepting House Mother 
(living in) applications from 

mature females. 
Call (321) 288-4754 for more 

information. 
 

Donation and Volunteer 
Coordinator 

Wanda Cordelli 
 

Genesis Boutique 
541 E. New Haven Avenue 

Melbourne, FL 32901 
(321) 312-6062 

Hours 
Tues-Wed 12-4; Thurs-Sat 11-5 

Manager 
Cha Cha LaBelle 

 
Genesis House, Inc. 

P.O. Box 2044 
Melbourne, FL  32902 

Tel. 321-723-3133 
Email: 

gensishouse@earthlink.net 
Web: genesishousefl.org 

Social Media:  
Facebook.com/GenesisHouseinc/ 

Instagram: Instagram.com/
genesishouseincfl/ 

 
Donations are tax deductible,  501(c)(3) 
EIN: 59-1595818.  Florida solicitation of 

contributions registration number: 
CH12963 

 
 

 
Statistics 

In the past year we have 
provided 19,062 bed nights 

for: 
 

65 Women 
80 Children 

22 Pregnant Women 
17 Senior Women 

1 Grandmother with 2 
Grandchildren 
6 Senior Men 

2 Senior Couples 
2 Grandparents with their 

Grandchild 
 

*********** 
 

Always Needed 
Paper Products 

Cleaning Supplies 
Diapers 

Household Items 
Twin Bedding 

 
 

Christmas Wish List: 
  

Infants to Teenagers 
New Toys and Games 
Art & Craft Supplies 
Sporting Equipment 

Tablets 
Sweaters/Jackets 

 
Women and Senior Men 

Sweaters/Jackets 
Wallets 

Warm Pajamas and Robes 
Non-Slip Slippers 

Walmart & Publix Gift 
Cards 

Uber/Lyft Gift Cards 
Bus Pass Cards 

Gas Cards 
 
 
 

For an expanded list, 
please visit our 

website at  
https://genesishousefl.org, 

Or email us  
at 

ghpinkhearts@gmail.com 

Message from Mary Allen, Founder and President of the 

Board of Genesis House 

Genesis House, Inc. has entered our 45th 

year of sheltering the homeless population 

of Brevard County and beyond. We have 

been able to stay open during the COVID 

Pandemic, which has caused many more 

people to need our help. 

 Every day we receive increasingly more tearful, 

desperate phone calls from people who are suddenly 

homeless due to their many problems and financial 

situations. I am grateful that we can help so many of them.  

 I am thankful and amazed by the loving and generous 

support we have continuously received through the years. 

We are now able to help senior men, in addition to sheltering 

women and children, by partnering with other agencies plus 

the generous donations of individuals, churches, and the 

community organizations and businesses.  Supporting the 

Genesis Boutique, by either donating or shopping, also 

provides financial support to our programs. 

 Your continued support is needed as we expand our 

shelter space and the services of our case management staff. 

We have enclosed our updated brochure which explains our 

current services.  Our goal is aimed at helping our homeless 

residents find jobs, permanent housing, educational 

programs, and placing their children into schools that can 

meet their special needs. 

 I wish you could hear the grateful words we hear from 

our current and past residents.  Most of them had almost 

given up hope, but Genesis House is there for them. Thank 

you for your help and your continued support and prayers.  

“For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, I was thirsty 

and you gave me something to drink, I was a stranger and you invited 

me in, I needed clothes and you clothed me.”   Matthew 23:36-40 


